

## ROARING 40°S

No. 19 Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Owen Ballinger

SECRETARY: Lorraine Burgess

842 1882 (Home)

848 1777 (Home)

374 1555 (Business)

CORRESPONDENCE:

16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster, 3109.

NEXT DINNER:

Wednesday, 28th May, 1980.

PLACE:

Karinya Lodge, Cnr. Railway Parade and Station Street, Blackburn

TIME:

7 p.m. Social Drink 7.30 p.m. Dinner

CONTACT:

Sec. Lorraine by Monday, 26th, if you would

like to come along to the dinner.

LAST DINNER:

Unfortunately quite a lot of our members were ill with the flu, however, the night went very well, in fact the fines session finished up

being an Irish joke telling time.

RORT REPORT:

The whole weekend was unbelievable, I think our Leader (Alan Kinder) described the weekend in a nutshell, when on the Friday night at "Plinges Music Hall" in one word he called it Fanbloodytastic. Bendigo Club really did puron a tremendous time for all of us, and I for Bendigo Club really did put

one wish to thank them all very much.

YOURS IN APEX 40

Louaine